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Decker Road (at Anderson Road) closed on June 12

[Duluth, MN] - Decker Road (at Anderson Road) will be closed on Tuesday, June 12, 2012 for road repairs as
part of the Anderson Road reconstruction project. Motorists are advised to use alternate routes.

Residents who live on Decker Road will have access from Mall Drive or Piedmont Street, but will not be able to
cross Anderson Road. Anderson Road will remain closed from Haines Road to Chambersburg Ave, with limited

access for residents only.
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